To Whom It May Concern:
It is my pride and pleasure to compose this letter recommending Ms. Georgia Walsh to the position of elementary school teacher in your school.
Ms. Walsh has worked in my school for almost five years and during that time, she has proven herself to be a reliable, trustworthy and top-caliber educator. She has had the experience of dealing with various elementary school pupils of different ethnicities and cultural and religious background. She possesses the skills and level of patience that is necessary in dealing with children in their formative years.
In my experience with her, I can definitely say that Ms. Walsh is adored by the elementary pupils. She is skilled in gaining the trust and respect of her pupils, enabling them to listen to her instructions. Ms. Walsh is a brilliant educator who knows the value of discipline while maintaining a close and friendly relationship with the students.
Ms. Walsh is knowledgeable in all general minor and major subjects and is qualified to teach the courses at the elementary level.
Sincerely,
Mina F. Whitman
Principal
Little Geniuses Elementary School

